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Агеев Александр Иванович Ageev Alexander Ivanovich 12.07.1962 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Анисимов Анатолий Иванович Anisimov Anatoly Ivanovich 14.01.1945 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Аверьянов Виталий Владимирович Averyanov Vitaly Vladimirovich 17.10.1973 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Аяцков Дмитрий Фёдорович Ayatskov Dmitry Fedorovich 09.11.1950 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Батчиков Сергей Анатольевич Batchikov Sergei Anatolievich 08.10.1953 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Бортко Владимир Владимирович Bortko Vladimir Vladimirovich 07.05.1946 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Черняховский Сергей Феликсович Chernyakhovsky Sergey Feliksovich 14.06.1956 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Делягин Михаил Геннадьевич Delyagin Mikhail Gennadievich 18.03.1968 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Дугин Александр Гельевич Dugin Alexander Gelyevich 07.01.1962 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Фурсов Андрей Ильич Fursov Andrey Ilyich 16.05.1951 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Глазьев Сергей Юрьевич Glaziev Sergey Yurievich 01.01.1961 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Хазин Михаил Леонидович Khazin Mikhail Leonidovich 05.05.1962 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Кобяков Андрей Борисович Kobyakov Andrey Borisovich 06.07.1961 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Коровин Валерий Михайлович Korovin Valery Mikhailovich 31.05.1977 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Ласточкин Юрий Васильевич Lastochkin Yury Vasilievich 23.04.1965 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Леонтьев Михаил Владимирович Leontyev (Leontiev) Mikhail Vladimirovich 12.10.1958 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Малинецкий Георгий Геннадьевич Malinetsky Georgy Gennadievich 03.02.1956 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Нарочницкая Наталия Алексеевна Narochnitskaya Natalia Alekseevna 23.12.1948 Female

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Нотин Александр Иванович Notin Alexander Ivanovich 08.06.1953 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Охлобыстин Иван Иванович Okhlobystin Ivan Ivanovich 02.07.1966 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Овчинский Владимир Семёнович Ovchinsky Vladimir Semyonovich 23.02.1955 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Платонов Олег Анатольевич Platonov Oleg Anatolievich 11.01.1950 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Поляков Юрий Михайлович Polyakov Yuri Mikhailovich 12.11.1954 Male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Прилепин Евгений Николаевич Prilepin Yevgeny Nikolaevich 07.07.1975 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Проханов Александр Андреевич Prokhanov Alexander Andreevich (Andreyevich) 26.02.1938 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Розанов Олег Васильевич Rozanov Oleg Vasilievich 01.01.1969 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Шевкунов Георгий Александрович (митрополит 
Тихон)

Shevkunov Georgiy (Georgy) Aleksandrovich 
(Metropolitan Tikhon) 02.07.1958 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Шурыгин Владислав Владиславович Shurygin Vladislav Vladislavovich 18.02.1963 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Стариков Николай Викторович Starikov Nikolay Viktorovich 23.08.1970 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Сёмин Константин Викторович Syomin Konstantin Viktorovich 16.03.1980 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war

Тавровский Юрий Вадимович Tavrovsky Yury Vadimovich 11.08.1949 male

Member of the Izborsk Club, which unites 
the ideologists of modern Russian 
authoritarianism and the war in Ukraine

Warmongers
Ideologists of war


